
Welcome to Into the ELEMENTS  

Outdoor Adventures! 

Thank you for registering in our Outdoor Adventure Program!  We are 

excited to have you.  The session will be led by Jenn Beaumont-Becker.   

Jenn and her family have lived in Hepburn for 10 years.  She is a grade 3 

teacher in Warman and has many experiences working with children of all 

ages.  Jenn has always loved nature and outdoor adventures.   

 

Our outdoor adventures will be themed and geared towards kids in grades 

1-6.  The participants will be guided into outdoor learning adventures as 

well as the opportunity to play and explore in our outdoor settings. 

 

Pick up and Drop off windows:  Please drop off your child 5 minutes prior to 

the event and pick up 10 minutes after the event. 

 

Meeting place:  Dependent on the event 

 

Time: Depending on the event 

 

Items to bring:  Bring a water bottle, an extra mask, extra socks or mitts if 

needed and a small backpack to put items in (if needed) 

 

 

 Participants will be required to wear a mask.  Mask breaks will be given 

as needed and when social distanced.  Please practice social 

distancing when dropping of and picking up your child. 

 

 Parents, community volunteers or youth are welcome to volunteer at the 

events.  None are needed for these sessions.  

 

 Parents please sign the media release form to allow your child to be 

featured in our Facebook and town posts.   

 

 Be prepared for all types of weather and dress appropriately.   

 

 

Hepburn is a space where 

outdoor adventures can begin. 

Let’s explore together…. 


